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Subs are due…..Please pay the subs of $75 when 
you can, or by our BSB 105057 Acc 240342840 and 
your name. Thanks 19 members have paid. Concert cancellation…...I have received a 

phone call from the Concert Manager for 
the Maitland concert we had scheduled 
for Sat 17th August, to be cancelled for 
this year. We could include them as a 
venue for a concert in 2025. 

Clean up after Soup night… I received a phone call 
from Sally the (sec of the hall) saying that  we 
need to check that everything is packed away. 

Chor Farmer committee report…...From our 
meeting last Tuesday the committee reviewed 
the draft program for the Chor Farmer visit. This 
altered draft 
copy will be 
sent to 
Katsutoshi 
in Japan for  
their review 
and finally we 
will print the  
Program for 
everyone. 

 ALL READY FOR ENTERTAINMENT  

THE AUDIENCE RAISED $1,800 FOR  
CHAPLAINCY 

MURRAY BRIDGE  CONCERT 24 

http://www.gehughes.com.au
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  Next “chefs”  on 
18th June are Peter Hardy and John 
Herbig for the Soup night.  Our overall  
TOTAL is $358.40 Thank You. 
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Peoples Choice Raffle….. Yes you can purchase tickets 
for the lottery. Type in People First Community 
Lottery, then Lobethal Harmony club, then Buy Tick-
ets and buy the quantity of tickets you would like. All 
the proceeds come to the Lobethal Harmony Club. 
Only 2people have bought tickets.   
Combined Rehearsal… To be held on Sunday 14th July 
with the Fleurier Choir at  St Columba’s church 1pm.. 
Travel down Cross Road over Unley Road to 3 Rose-
vear St Hawthorn. 

Movie Night ……. 
The Fund Raising committee is reviewing the Movie 
Night we held on 31st May to plan what we may con-
sider as a direction we may take for 2025. When this 
decision is made we will share this information with 
the Exec and then with you. Funds Update from the 
Movie Night….. 
Tickets Sales 
$1,285 
-  160 Float 
$1,125.  

Raffle  
$590.70 
-    50 Float 
$540.70 

Auction 
$1,365 
-    510 Float 
$855 

Movie Night….. 
Total Profit $2,520.70 .The Hire of 
the Hall less the $175 from tickets 
sold via the automatic transfer that 
is owned by the Centennial Hall com-
mittee cost of Hiring the Hall to be 
$250. Making our profit on the Mov-
ie Night $2,270.70 

Busy bee.. 
We have 
arranged 
with the 
school to 
prepare  
the  
friendship 
garden 

with plants, and shrubs on Monday 
June 24th beginning at 10 am. The 
students from the school will plant the 
trees at 2:10pm. Cornerstone college will 
prepare an automatic watering system 

for the Friendship Garden.  

Bring for Busy bee..Spade, Grubber 
or Hoe, Paint brush. Meet at office 
9:30 am.to sign in. 

Next Meetings… Tonight Fund Raising committee 
meet to discuss the Movie Night. July 2nd Scholarship 
committee 6:30pm, July 9th Concert Planning 6:30pm, 
and then Executive later in July.  

Meet Trevor Hancox,  The attached 
sheet and photo, gives a good picture of 
Trevor. Welcome Trevor you are with an 
excellent group of Basses. 

http://www.gehughes.com.au

